10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

22nd March, 1989
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" I should just like to thank you once again for your enormous
help with my speech to the Central Council last Saturday.
In the event, it was very well received and I am sure that

this was in large part due to the help and advice you gave.

With best wishes.
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